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Greetings from the Town of Tecumseh 
 

 
 

On behalf of the Town of Tecumseh I am pleased to offer my sincere greetings and 
congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on the celebration of their 30th 
Anniversary of the introduction of Falun Dafa to the public. 
 
The belief system of Falun Dafa offers the possibility of spiritual growth through disciplined 
practice.  Its teachings encourage learners to let go of unhealthy attachments as they strive to 
attune their lives to the underlying qualities of Truth, Compassion, and Forbearance, all 
important values we should incorporate in our lives. 
 
I wish all practitioners and supporters of Falun Dafa a safe and happy 30th anniversary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Gary McNamara 
Mayor 


